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I won't burden you with copious paragraphs. It's a simple as this: 

Eastern Creek is NOT the venue you should be dumping this waste plant in. Arterial and peripheral 
roads throughout these areas, particularly Eastern Creek/Doonside/Werherill Park/Erskine Park/St 
Clair are already horrendously under equipped to cope with the traffic now without having the 
additional and unrelenting  loads this waste plant would bring.  

Aside from it being a gross pollutant that you cannot guaranteed long term ill affect from, it installs 
an unacceptable and vomilating smell throughout the air causing ill health effects for all surrounding 
areas.  

This shouldn't be about your bottom dollar. There are ample alternatives that do not require you to 
dump this facility right in the middle of our suburbia.  

Keep looking.  

Regards 


